
          July 9, 2003 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
The Hermosa Beach Public Works Commission   July 16, 2003 
 

REQUEST FOR SPEED HUMPS ON LOMA DRIVE  
BETWEEN 6TH STREET AND END OF STREET 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Commission deny the request for speed humps on Loma 
Drive between 6th Street and its southerly terminus (cul-de-sac). 
 
Summary: 
 
A request has been received for the City of Hermosa Beach to consider the installation 
of speed humps on Loma Drive from 6th Street south to the end of the street.  Staff has 
reviewed this request and has determined it to be ineligible for speed humps because 
this segment is only 200’ in length.  Staff, therefore, is recommending that the 
Commission deny the request.   
 
Cul-de-sacs are specifically mentioned in the CONSTRUCTION STANDARDS portion 
of the Speed Humps Policies, Guidelines, and Procedures, page 2, where it states:  
“Speed humps will not normally be installed in isolated blocks along a continuous street, or on 
relatively short (less than 800 feet) cul-de-sac-streets.”   
 
Attachment:  1.  Residents’ Petition 
  2.  Speed Humps Policies, Guidelines, and Procedures, page 2 
  3.  Public Notice 
 
Respectfully submitted 
        
 
 
 
__________________________________  
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
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